
We’re Off Out but we need your help! 

Team Holywood have been invited to spend the 

day at the Crichton. A Totem from Mexico is 

being returned to the earth and we’ve been 

asked to come and hear about it’s climate 

journey. A day of activities are planned. 

We will be asking parent to drop off and pick up 

pupils at the Crichton instead of at Holywood on 

Friday November 19th - please see information 

letter from Miss Dale and then text in to let us 

know your arrangements! 

Pupils Plan Events! 

Fundraising group: Noah, Azari and Reece 

raised £15.20 selling crispy cakes and they are 

thinking about buying new play ground      

footballs or a new pump to blow up the rugby 

balls. We’ll let you know! 

Charity Group: Liam and Rory are organising a 

virtual cycle. £2 to join in and cycle. All money 

to go to the British Heart Foundation. 

Health Group: Olivia, Erin, Anneliese and Miller 

are planning Health Week—fitness, healthy 

cooking and mindfulness are on the menu. 

SCHOOL SHOW 

Eddie the Penguin Saves the World is the name of 

this year’s school show. 

P6/7 are currently adding to the script and then 

we’ll be getting it to the pupils and holding        

auditions.  

Rehearsal week:  Monday 6th December. 

Show week: Wed 15th and Thurs 16th December 

BUT we don’t know if we’ll be allowed an audience 

in school or even in the playground. 

However we will come up with a performance 

plan and let you know. 

Did you know? One of our shows is always          

interactive with fun elements for the audience to 

join in with! 

Dates: 

 

12th November: 

Virtual Cycle 

 

15 – 18th           

November     

Breakfast Club FREE 

8 - 8:45AM 

 

19th November : 

Totem Day at the 

Crichton 

 

22nd November: 

Eco Fashion Week 

 

26th November: 

School Photos 

 

17th December: 

Pupil Reports out 

to parents 

 

21st December:  

Christmas Dinner 

 

22nd December: 

Christmas Party 

Day and Last Day of 

term! 
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Climate Projects (IDL) and Events 

Every class in school is currently working on 

climate change in class to match up with 

COP26 which has been taking place in Glas-

gow. 

Eco Group Fashion Week: Rhona, Abigail,   

Owen and Grace are organising a recycle    

fashion week. Pupils will be challenged to  

design and make an outfit from junk and    

rubbish to raise awareness of the need to  

recycle. We will film the catwalk event and 

post it on the blog. 

An information leaflet from the group will be 

emailed home. 

School Bags Return! 

Pupils can start to use their school bags if they want 

to. Bags must be wiped each night at home. 

Only essential items are to be brought to school: 

Packed lunch, indoor shoes, dry socks, water bottle. 

Please check your child’s bag regularly to ensure 

toys and games stay at home! 

Thank you! 

Poppy Scotland: we put £87 in the charity tin 

for Poppy Scotland, thanks to everyone who 

bought a woolly poppy. 

Holywood Hike: nearly £900 was raised by the 

school community. Thanks to all the walkers 

and the supporters!  

Thank you to Kaitlyn’s Dad for repairing 

gutters and hooking up the rain barrel on the 

greenhouse. 

Thank you to Ori and Mena’s Dad for replacing 

the bannisters on the treehouse! 

Christmas Event information will be in the next newsletter!          


